
 

 

Information Circular IC12-101 

Date:  November 20, 2012 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  API Group 
  Business Development Division 
RE:  CBOE / CFE / One Chicago Move to Equinix NY4 
 
 

As announced in Information Circular IC12-078, the primary data centers for CBOE, CFE, and One 
Chicago will be moving to the Equinix NY4 Data Center (NY4 Data Center) in Secaucus, New Jersey.  
The completion of the cutover is on schedule for Monday, December 3, 2012. 
 
A “hot cutover” will occur such that CBOE, CFE, and One Chicago will operate from the current Chicago 
data center through the end of business on Friday, November 30, 2012, and commence business 
operations on Monday, December 3, 2012, from the NY4 Data Center.  Please note that resting GTC 
orders will be cancelled on Friday, November 30, and firms will be responsible for re-entry. 
 
Firm connectivity and API Login Testing continues.  Refer to Information Circular IC12-068 for more 
information, as well as the schedule for weekday and weekend mock trading. 
 
Additional Information: 

Please contact the API Group at (312) 786-7300 for additional information regarding the move to NY4 
Data Center and to arrange connectivity and testing. 
 
 


